

David Benito Astudillo

SUBDIRECTOR GENERAL DE TRANSPORTE AÉREO

Mr. Brian J. Hedberg

Director
Office of International Aviation
US Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, DC 20590
USA

Madrid, 7 February 2020

Charter operations between Spain and the United States of America

rion Gene

Dear Mr. Hedberg,

This letter is to confirm that the Directorate General of Civil Aviation of Spain, on the basis of reciprocity, will approve requests from US-designated airlines to perform fifth, sixth and seventh freedom charter operations on the understanding that the US Government will approve similar requests from Spain-designated airlines.

Yours sincerely,

Deputy Director General for Air Transport

David Benito Astudillo

P° DE LA CASTELLANA, 67 28071 MADRID TEL.: (34) 91 597 87 99 FAX: (34) 91 597 86 43